From:
Sent: 16 March 2020 17:04 To:
; Mike Robinson <mike.robinson@merton.gov.uk>;</mike.robinson@merton.gov.uk>
Cc: Subject: CANCELLED: Wilson Wellbeing Steering Group meeting Wednesday 18 March 2020 Importance: High
Dear All
I hope that this finds you well.
As you know, we were due to meet this Wednesday 18 March for our next Wellbeing Steering Group meeting.
Having spoken to today, we agreed that, in view of the current Coronavirus issues and because there is no truly essential business on the agenda, it is better to cancel the meeting and aim to meet again in April.
I will send out (separately) the draft Minutes of the last full meeting (January) so that we can get those agreed by email and posted on the MVSC website for the public to see. I will also send out some outline notes from the February Communications discussion that took place, by way of an update for those who didn't make that meeting.
I hope that you will agree this is a sensible move in the current situation (plus I had already received apologies for Wednesday's meeting from some of you).
Please make sure that you have the next meeting in your diary: Wednesday 15 April. I appreciate that is in the Easter Holidays but hopefully many of you will be available.
I WOULD APPRECIATE IT IF YOU COULD ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS EMAIL, JUST SO I KNOW YOU HAVE RECEIVED THE MESSAGE ABOUT THIS WEEK'S MEETING.
Happy to answer any questions. Take care of yourselves.